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August 22, 2011 

 
 
 
 
Dear Tomball ISD Parents:  
 
Due to state legislative cut backs in education for the 2011-2012 school year, 
school districts across the State of Texas must now purchase textbooks for their 
students.  In the past, the state has provided textbooks for all of our students,  
but that has changed.   
 
Tomball ISD only recently received notice of the procedures for purchasing 
textbooks from the Texas Education Agency.  Let me assure you, we have  
ordered textbooks.  However, due to the late notice new textbooks have not 
arrived.  Until the orders are received, our students will use a classroom set  
of textbooks.  Thank you for understanding.  We appreciate your continued 
support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
John Neubauer 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


